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Hyderabad Cricket Association to Conduct Umpire Workshop and Certification Exam 

Hyderabad, May 16, 2023 - The Hyderabad Cricket Association (HCA) is pleased to announce that it will be 

organizing a comprehensive workshop for umpires from May 24th to May 26th, 2023. This initiative aims to 

enhance the knowledge, skills, and professionalism of umpires involved in cricket matches within the region. 

All registered umpires under the Hyderabad Cricket Association are required to attend this workshop. The three-

day program will cover various aspects of umpiring, including the interpretation of cricket laws, decision-making 

techniques, match management, and effective communication on the field. Expert trainers and experienced 

umpires will conduct interactive sessions to provide valuable insights and guidance. 

Furthermore, individuals who are interested in pursuing a career in umpiring are also encouraged to participate 

in the workshop. This is a golden opportunity for aspiring umpires to learn from the best and obtain certification 

as an HCA Umpire, recognized within the Hyderabad cricket community. 

To register for the workshop and certification program, interested candidates can reach out to the HCA COT 

office. They can visit the office in person at the Rajiv Gandhi International Cricket Stadium, Uppal, or send an 

email to cothydca@gmail.com. The deadline for registration is May 22nd, 2023. 

Mr. K Durga Prasad – Administrator of the Hyderabad Cricket Association, expressed his enthusiasm for the 

workshop, stating, "We are committed to fostering excellence in cricket officiating and providing a platform for 

umpires to develop their skills. This workshop is a vital step towards achieving that goal, and we encourage all 

registered umpires and individuals passionate about umpiring to take advantage of this opportunity." 

By conducting this umpire workshop and certification program, the Hyderabad Cricket Association is reinforcing 

its dedication to maintaining high standards of umpiring and supporting the growth of talented individuals in 

the field of cricket officiating. 

For further information please contact: Mr. Mir Sami Ali – 767490 0509. 


